December 9, 1939

Honorable James ie Farley
Postmaster General,
Wtﬂn, R.Cg

Deay Jims

- It is Tumored that the Fost “fiice Departuent
is contemplating the establishment of a Philatelic
. Agency in the Dallas Post Yffice to supply the needs
oi Toxase

48 you kmow the Port Worth Post VYffice is your

largest purchaser of staups for Philatelic purposes and
we are tremendously interested im Fort Worth being
designated as the lccation for thuis sgency and will
appreciate your fauvorable support.

Thanks and with best wisies, I aa
Sincerely,



